
KGH Christian Prayertime  

Every Tuesday fortnight a few of us meet 

by Zoom to pray for KGH and local 

healthcare issues. (The next Zoom meeting 

is Tuesday 16th August at 12 noon) . All 

are welcome to join us for a short time of 

prayer at 12noon to 12.30pm via Zoom 

and remember you don’t need to be  

employed by KGH to join us, it’s open to 

everybody. Check the St Bots WhatsApp 

group for Zoom log-in details or contact 

Jane Thurland (janethurland@ymail.com - yes it is y) or  

Sheila McElhone (srm4109@doctors.org.uk) 

St Botolph’s 
Church Family News 

The Eighth Sunday after Trinity 
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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Collect - The Eighth Sunday after Trinity 

Almighty Lord and everlasting God, we beseech you to direct, sanctify and govern both our 

hearts and bodies in the ways of your laws and the works of your commandments; that 

through your most mighty protection, both here and ever, we may be preserved in body and 

soul; through our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ, who is alive and reigns with you, in the unity 

of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.. Amen  

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Church Services Sunday 7th August  

St Botolph’s Church Barton Seagrave 

 8.30am Morning Prayer 

10.00am Morning Prayer - and Live Stream on YouTube 

6.30pm Evening Prayer - NOTE THERE IS NO 6.30pm SERVICE TONIGHT 
 

St Edmund’s Church Warkton 

12noon Morning Prayer  

5.00pm Evening Prayer  (Please use the Village Hall Car park in Warkton village.) 
 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

The Sunday 6.30pm Services during August 

Please note there will be no Sunday 6.30pm service on Sunday 31st July or any Sunday during 

August, normal Sunday Services will recommence on Sunday 4th September at 6.30pm. 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Sunday Picnics during August 

There will be a bring your own lunch-time picnic after the 10.00am service each Sunday  

morning, commencing 7th August. All are welcome so please join us as we continue our  

fellowship with one another each Sunday during August in Church House Garden. 

 

 



Table Tennis at Church House NOW ON THURSDAY EVENINGS 

We continue our table tennis in Church House now on Thursday 

evenings throughout the summer. We will continue to meet on 

Thursday nights between 7:30pm – 9:00pm: commencing July 28th 

(see CFN and our Church WhatsApp Group for future dates during 

August)- Do come along for a game or two. We have some spare 

bats if you don’t have your own.  Charge - £1 per person . 

 

Any queries, please contact Helen on 07973 164020 or email Helen@stbots.church  

Note during August “Morning Prayer” will be taking a short break and will  
resume on Monday 5th September. Remember you can still view previous  

Morning Prayer Recordings throughout August on YouTube 

 

 

 

 

The school summer holidays lie before us; six whole weeks! Promise Land sessions during the 

10am service will restart on Sunday 4th September but in the meantime please do bring your  

families to church – we’ll still be here and we’d love to see you! A great way to encourage your 

children (and yourselves) to stay connected with God over the holidays is to watch great videos 

and listen to helpful podcasts. There are various good websites around but one of our favourites 

is Faith in Kids; we use a lot of their material in Promise Land. There are podcasts for children and 

for grown ups and if you check out their resources you’ll find short bible-based videos too. 

Have a look: https://www.faithinkids.org/  Have a great summer!    Helen  

Join us on Saturday 27th August @ 4.30pm via Zoom for our Prayer time 

Contact details 

Rector: Revd. Mark Lucas:   Mob: 07788100757  E-mail: rector@stbots.church 

Youth: Revd. Andy Clark  Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: andy@stbots.church 

Families Helen Tilney Mob: 07973 164020  E-mail: helen@stbots.church 

Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peterjackson@stbots.church 

Adrian Keach Tel: 01536  723008  E-mail: adrian.keach@tiscali.co.uk 

Office:     Heather Knighton Tel: 01536 414052   E-mail: heatherknighton@btbots.church 

 (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday  10:00am - 2:00pm.) 

What’s happening next week? 

We STILL urgently need more volunteers for the following Church Rota’s  

 

• Sides Person 6.30pm  

• Sound Desk 10.00am & 6.30pm 

• Coffee after 10.00am service 

• Church Cleaning 

• Prayers at 10.00am & 6.30pm 

• Reading at 10.00am & 6.30pm 

Please consider joining one or more of the Rota’s - remember without your help this valuable 

work falls on the few and can’t be sustained so please contact Church Office for more details. 

Sunday 7th August 
8.30am Morning Prayer in Church 

10.00am Morning Service in Church 
 also Live Streamed 

12noon Morning Service St Edmund’s 

5.00pm Evening Prayer St Edmund’s 

6.30pm Note there is no 6.30pm  

service this Evening 
 

Monday 8th August 
 

Tuesday 9th August 
8.00pm Home Groups Meets 

Wednesday 10th August 
 

Thursday 11th August 
11.00am MidWeek Ministry in Church 

12.00noon Soup & Sandwich in Church  

House  

7.30pm Table Tennis Church House 

Friday 12th August 
 

Saturday 13th August 
 9.00am Who Let The Dads Our in Church 
   House 
11.00am Church House Working Party 
 

  

mailto:Helen@stbots.church
https://www.faithinkids.org/


New Church Sound System 
 

We are very excited that the sound system in church has now been upgraded. The old system 

served us well for over 25 years, but has been showing its age recently with deteriorating 

sound quality. We have now installed the new sound system with new amplification and  

speakers. The result should be immediately noticeable not least because the large, white,  

unsightly speakers have been removed. 

  

Mark 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

 

 

Please join us this week at our popular 

short Thursday morning Midweek Service 

at 11.00am in Church on 11th August and 

then afterwards enjoy a Lunch of Soup & 

Sandwich in Church House. 

 

 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 

Thursday 11th August in Church House 12noon - 13.30pm 

Thank-You 
 

Grateful thanks to those who helped at the last 

Working Party in Church House grounds on  

Saturday. 23rd July. You definitely made a  

difference to the overall appearance. Thank you, to 

those who previously responded to the Church 

What's App plea to come along however there’s 

still more to do so please join us again on  

Saturday 13th August at 11.00am to complete the work (until it all starts 

growing again!!). We may even provide you with some  lunch. 

The Fabric Group. 

The next “Who Let The Dads Out” is on Saturday 13th  

August at 9.00am to 10.30am in Church House so why 

not come and join other dads/carers and have some fun 

with the children and a chat plus Bacon Rolls and  

Coffee too. 

Remember you’ll get some brownie points with mum 

giving her a well earned break for a short time. 

Transport needed. 

Would any regular car driving attendee at our MidWeek Thursday 

11.00am service be willing to offer a lift to one or more of those 

wishing to attend the service but who require transport? If this is a 

service you could offer, please speak to Adrian on 01536-723008 or 

email adrian.keach@tiscali.co.uk who will be pleased to explain the 

need. 

Saturday 20th August at 9.30am in Church House 

mailto:adrian.keach@tiscali.co.uk

